
Mr. shoji Nagumo 
12-24-AB 
Heart Mountain, Wyoming 

Dear Mr. Nagumo 

On march 24 the Community Council unanimously ap-
proved the members recommended for the Relocation 
Planing Commission and this is your notification. 

A very important meeting will oe held on March 30th 
at 9:30 A.". in the Guest Conference Room, sentinel 
Building. 

Vital questions pertaining to problems of relocticn 
be dicussed so that Mr. Carroll might present some 

of our viers at the conference of all the Relocation Pro
gram officers which is to be neld the 	week of April. 

Your presence is imperative and we are asking every 
member to be there on time. 

Tne minutes of the last meeting is en,dosed. 
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